
August 4, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Jay Gupta, Director 
Plus, LLC  
733 Summer Street, Suite 506 
Stamford, CT  06901 
 
SUBJECT: PLUS LLC, CORRECTED COPY OF EXEMPT DISTRIBUTION LICENSE  

NO. 06-35274-01E 
 

Dear Mr. Gupta: 
 
Enclosed find a corrected copy of U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Exempt 
Distribution License No. 06-35274-01E for Plus, Inc.  License Condition 9 was corrected to 
reflect the models and series of the products.  We apologize for any inconvenience this error 
may have caused. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
If you have any questions regarding related to the exempt distribution license, please contact 
me at (301) 415-7640 or by e-mail at Shirlery.Xu@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Shirley S. Xu 
Materials Safety Licensing Branch 
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal,  
  and Rulemaking Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
  and Safeguards 
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